
From the Editor 

HAPPY 
HOLIDAYS! 

Well, here we are at the end of 
the fall term.  I hope your fall 
semester classes went well and 
that you will all study hard for 
all those finals professors at 
Willamette like to give.  As we 
come to the end of the semes-
ter, there are some issues for 
each of you to consider, issues 
that vary depending on what 
graduation class you are in. 
   
If you are a sophomore major, 
hopefully you have all taken or 
are enrolled for next semester 
in PSYC 252, Research Meth-
ods and Analysis I.  We really 
gear this course for our sopho-
mores and hope that students 
will have a solid foundation 
regarding research methods 
prior to taking a lot of 300-level 
courses.  If you have declared a 
major in psychology and are a 



Find the Famous Psychologists... 

Psi Chi applications are available in the Psychology Office. If you are interested, please stop by Smullin 220 and ask Elizabeth 
for one. 
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And Now A Word From Psi Chi... 

Internships & Opportunities… 
Wediko New Hampshire Summer Program. Wediko is a non-profit organization with 70 years of service to children and adoles-
cents with emotional and behavioral disorders.  They have paid summer internship opportunities for undergraduate and graduate 
students who would like a unique learning and training experience within their psycho-educational residential milieu. If you are 
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More about our visiting professors... 



 

More recent conformity studies 


